
LFCA Board Meeting 
  
September 11, 2008 
  
Members Present:  Bev Franklin, Lois Misuinas, Dave Wilson, Al Brooks 
  
Members Absent:  Bill Ethington, Gloria Flick, Kathy Jacobs, Wes Cox 
  
As there was no quorum present, we held an informal meeting, which began at 
7:40p.m. 
Plans for the community day picnic were finalized. The open board position will be 
advertised at the picnic. Al had only one viable bid for the curb painting of house 
address numbers. All members present agreed that $3200 is a reasonable price. Al will 
notify the bidder. Meeting closed at 7:58p.m. 
  
  
  
	


